
NOTICE FOR BIDS 

 

 The City of Benton, KY will be accepting sealed bids to clean, repair and repaint 

our 500,000-gallon elevated water tank located off Interstate 69.   

 

Bids will be accepted until 12:00 P.M. on April 19, 2021.  A complete inspection 

report is available at Benton City Hall or may be requested via email at 

bcooper@cityofbenton.org.  Bids may be delivered to the City Clerk at Benton City Hall, 

1009 Main Street, Benton, KY  42025.  All bidders must supply at least three job 

references, preferably for similar projects. 

  

 The City of Benton reserves the right to reject any and all bids and waive any 

informalities or technicalities therein. 

 

 The City of Benton does not discriminate on the basis of race, color, national 

origin, sex, religion, age or disability in employment or the provisions of services. 

 

 

      Bethany Cooper, City Clerk/Treasurer 
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